
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Debtor's Name.

Rhodes, George

Trim, Alfred

Lees, Charles

Trimby, Eliza

Stewart, Thomas
William

Webb, Harry Mark ...

Jones, Harry L.

Byron, the Eight
Honourable Loid

Curtis, Charles Henry

Address.

Residing at 38, Ingrow-
lane. lately carrying on
business at 9, Market-
place, both in Keighley,
Yorkshire

Broadbridge Mill, Hors-
ham, Sussex

The Criterion, Ashley-
road, Bristol

45, Ruysdael-place, Clifton,
in the city and county of
Bristol, lately residing
and carrying on business
at 13, Frederick-place,
Clifton, and subsequently
residing at Dover-place
and Hampton-road, all in
the said city and county
of Bristol

King-street, Sandwich,
Kenti

1, Dantzic-villas, Grange-
road, Ramsgate, Kent

The Hall, Velindre, Llan-
dyssul, Carmarthenshire

Lang ford Park, near Mai-
don, Essex

Rayleigh, in the county of
Essex

Description.

Stonemason,
lately Provision
Dealer

Miller

Master Mariner ...

Lodging - house
Keeper, Spinster

Clothier

Builder

Grocer and Draper

No occupation,
late Farmer and
Horse Dealer

Court.

Bradford

Brighton

Bristol

Bristol

Canterbury

Canterbury

Carmarthen ...

Chelmsford

Chelmsford

No.

29
of 1899

30
of 1899

15
of 1899

20
of 1899

16
of 1899

17
of 1899

10
of 1899

4
of 1899

24
of 1898

Date ot First
Meeting.

April 26, 1899

April 26, 1899

April 26, 1899

April 26, 1899

April 27, 1899

April 27, 1899

April 25, 1899

April 26, 1899

May 3, 1899

Hoar.

12 noon

2P.M.

12.30 P.M.

12.45 P.M.

9.30 A.M.

3 P.M.

11.15A.M.

3P.M.

10 A.M.

Place.

Official Receiver's
Chambers, 31,
Manor-row, Brad-
ford

King's Head Hotel,
Horsham

Offices of Official
Receiver, Baldwin-
street, Bristol

Offices of Official
Receiver, Baldwin-
street, Bristol

Official Receiver's
Office, 73, Castle-
street, Canterbury

72, High - street,
Kamsgate

Official Receiver's
Offices, 4, Queen-
street, Carmarthen

Office of Official
, Receiver, . 95,

Temple -chambers,
Temple - avenue,
London, E.G.

Shirehall, Chelms-
ford

Date of Public
Examination.

May 3, 1899

May 4, 1899

May 19, 1899

May 5, 1899

April 27, 1899

May 11, 1899

May 3, 1899

May 3, 1899

May 3, 1899

Hour.

10 A.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

12 noon

10A.M.

10 A.M.

11.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

Place.

County Court,
Manor - row,
Bradford

Court - house,
Church-street,
Brighton

Guildhall, Bris-
tol

Guildhall, Bris-
tol

Guildhall, Can-
terbury

Guildhall, Can-
terbury

Guildhall, Car-
marthen

Shirehall,
Chelmsford

Shirehall,
Chelmsford

Date of Order,
ifany,

for Summary
Administration.

April 15, 1899

April 14, 1899

April 15, 1899

April 11, 1899

Mar. 25, 1899
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